
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Aspirational Programme – Resilience Building Sessions 
 
As part of Hall Park Academy’s Aspirational Programme, we work with Nottingham Trent 
University who provide workshops and support for our young people to help prepare them 
for their exams and future lives beyond Hall Park Academy. 
 
Our Year 10 students took a resilience survey to help us identify which students would be 
suited to a programme of resilience-building sessions designed to support students as they 
work towards their exams at the end of Year 10 and into Year 11. 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in this programme. 
 
The sessions will take place during normal school lessons for one hour a week, across a 
six-week period, between Tuesday 20th February and Tuesday 26th March. 
 
So that Nottingham Trent University can measure their impact and continuously improve 
their provision, they have asked that parents of all students on the programme complete 
this short online form: https://app.onlinesurveys.jisc.ac.uk/s/ntusurvey/rawr  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support with this 
opportunity. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly via the email address 
below. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr A Martin 
Aspirational Co-ordinator 
martina@hallparkacademy.org.uk  
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